
 
 

Minutes of The Friends of Atascadero Lake Board Meeting January 17, 2017 
 

Present: Paul Murphy, Don Lynge, Jon Trumbull, Barbara Combs, Olan Kaigel, Nancy Hair. 
Absent: Bob Edmonds, Julie Harrison 
Guest: Andy Czuppa 
 

 Approval of the minutes from the November 16, 2016 Board Meeting 

 Treasurer’s Report Olan Kaigel: Beginning balance of $22,838.49, deposits of $1054.88, 
expenses of $880.00, leaving a balance of $23,012.41 

 LakeFest Report: No responses to our invitation to local nonprofits for the Chili Cook Off. Vendor 
information has been sent. Replies must be in by April 15th. It was moved by Paul Murphy and 
seconded by Don Lynge and all approved $315.00 for  “Ads On The Wall” advertising one month 
before LakeFest at the Galaxy Theater Atascadero.   We decided to have an open class 
cardboard boat race. Folks would construct their boat at home (cardboard and duct tape only) 
and then bring them to the lake to race. No restrictions for size and team members. $20.00 
entry fee. We will still have the cardboard boat construction building at LakeFest for kids. We 
will try and get the zoo to be open for free. There is still much to be done and we need more 
volunteers! 

 Grant Denial, Paul Murphy: Our grant for the aeration system to the Hind Foundation was 
denied. We are checking as to why. 

 Friends of Atascadero Lake will be checking ID’s, selling tickets and banding folks for the Tamale 
festival on Saturday, the 21st. This is an opportunity for us to raise some money as we will be 
splitting proceeds 50/50 with alcohol vendors. 

 Olan Kaigel reported that the easement for the well on the Hansen property has been recorded. 
We want to thank Dakos Engineering of Atascadero for their donated work for this project. 

 Jon Trumbull will write a letter to the City Council asking them to approve at their City Council 
meeting January 24th, the repeal of the Ordinance to not allow stand up paddle boards on the 
lake. 

 Jon Trumbull gave a Lake weather report. We have had 17 ½” inches of rain at the lake since 
July. January alone was 10.02”. More rain to come will fill up the lake!!! 

 
 
 
Next Board Meeting: February 21st. 

 
 


